
Due to delays and ongoing issues receiving mail through the US Postal Service 
we recommend tenants who wish to continue using paper checks take 

advantage of the convenient Drop Box located in Cochranton.    
 

 
 

   

Please do not leave cash in the Drop Box 

                                                                      
 


